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Friday 02 December 2022 

 

Staff Changes – January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you of some changes to the staffing team with effect from Term 
3, after the Christmas holidays.  

Mrs Syrett, a very long serving and dedicated member of the Kingsnorth Family has 
decided that it is the right time for her to seek new adventures in a new direction 
outside of school. I know that you will join me in thanking her for her tireless 
commitment to the school, her unerring enthusiasm for our library and children’s 
reading and for shaping the lives of so many of the children in our care. 

We wish Mrs Syrett all the very best in her future endeavours and know that she will 
be greatly missed.  

I also share news that Mrs Lakanu, one of our Cover Teachers, will be leaving at 
Christmas. Mrs Lakanu has worked across most of our year groups and supported 
many classes over the years that she has been with us. She is seeking new 
opportunities outside of her role, with less time and commitment in school.  

Once again, we wish Mrs Lakanu all the very best in her future adventures, knowing 
that she has inspired many of our children. 

I know that you will give both of these amazing people the warmest of wishes when 
you see them over the next couple of weeks. We are currently advertising for both of 
these roles in school. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Iain Witts 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 


